Oaklands / Glebelands Development Proposal – Public Consultation 

6:30pm - 5 June 2019 in the Memorial Hall
AGENDA

Item 1  	Introduction – Cllr Rob Hudson (Chair of Planning Committee) will introduce members of the Parish Council and give a brief overview of the proposals, which will be displayed at the back of the room
Item 2	Public Speaking – The Chairman will invite comments on the following planning applications in turn
Ref 19/01873/OUT 	Hybrid development of Oaklands School / Glebelands site – residential & community building
Ref 19/01865/OUT	Proposed Vicarage
Ref 19/01866/OUT	Relocation of Scout Hut
Ref 19/01859/OUT	Re-development of existing Library Site
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Item 3	Summing Up – The Chairman will summarise the main points raised which will be considered by the Council prior to submitting their views to the Planning Authority. 
	It should be noted that the Parish Council is only a consultee and will not make the final decision.  Residents are urged to submit their comments to Shropshire Council using the contact details below by the deadline of 30 June for the hybrid application and by 20 June for the other three applications.  
	
Plans may be viewed on line and comments uploaded electronically using Shropshire Council’s Public Access system at https://pa.shropshire.gov.uk/online-applications/
	Email planningdmc@shropshire.gov.uk Case officer Toby Cowell
Post	Planning Development Control Central, Shropshire Council, Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury, SY2 6ND
